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TESTIMONY 

 
 Chair Patten and committee members, I’m Randy Christmann, Chair of the 

Public Service Commission, here to testify on HB 1025.   

 The Public Service Commission has reviewed HB 1025 and has no 

objection to a legislative study.  However, I would like to provide the following 

recommendation to the committee – any study of the feasibility, siting, and 

deployment of advanced nuclear power plants in the state should include an 

evaluation of the permanent disposal of spent fuel and waste.     

 Chair Patten, this concludes my testimony.  Thank you for your time and I 

will be happy to answer any questions.  

 


